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From: Waters, Roger M. [rwater1@entergy.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2013 2:36 PM

To: Pickett, Douglas; Green, Kimberly

Cc: Kerrigan, James A

Subject: IPEC License Renewal - Implementation of Unit 2 License Renewal Regulatory Commitments
- NL-13-114

Attachments: NL-13-114 Final.pdf

Doug and Kim,

Attached is a pdf version of the subject confirmation letter. Hardcopies are in the process of being sent to the NRC
Document Control Desk and the identified distribution.

Roger Waters
IPEC Licensing
914-254-7714
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Entergy Nuclear Northeast
indian Point Energy Center
450 Broadway, GSB

— E n te,r P.O. Box 249
® Buchanan, NY 10511-0249

Tel (914) 254-2055

Fred Dacimo
Vice President
Operations License Renewal

NL-13-114
August 28, 2013

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk

11545 Rockyville Pike, TWFN-2 F1
Rockville, MD 20852-2738

SUBJECT: Implementation of License Renewal Regulatory Commitments
Indian Point Nuclear Generating Unit No. 2
Docket No. 50-247
License No. DPR-26

REFERENCES: 1. NRC letter, “Indian Point Nuclear Generating Unit No. 2 — Actions to
be Completed Prior to Entering the Period of Timely Renewal”, dated
August 19, 2013

2. Entergy letter, NL-13-052, “Reply to Request for Additional
Information Regarding the License Renewal Application — Indian Point
Nuclear Generating Unit Nos. 2 & 3", dated May 7, 2013
Dear Sir or Madam:
In accordance with Reference 1, Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc. confirms that the Unit 2
license renewal commitments of Reference 2, required to be implemented prior to entry into the
period of extended operation, are complete.

There are no new regulatory commitments in this submittal.

If you have any questions, or require additional information, please contact Mr. Robert Walpole
at 914-254-6710.

| declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. Executed on
va_ A& 2013

FRD/rw

cc: next page



CC:

Docket No. 50-247
NL-13-114
Page 2 of 2

Mr. William Dean, Regional Administrator, NRC Region |

Mr. Sherwin E. Turk, NRC Office of General Counsel, Special Counsel

Mr. Dave Wrona, NRC Branch Chief, Engineering Review Branch |

Ms. Kimberly Green, NRC Sr. Project Manager, Division of License Renewal
Mr. Douglas Pickett, NRR Senior Project Manager

Ms. Bridget Frymire, New York State Department of Public Service

NRC Resident Inspector’s Office

Mr. Francis J. Murray, Jr., President and CEO NYSERDA



